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	PRESS RELEASE


Director General reacts to report of Czech Radio
(Prague, January 9, 2015) The Director General of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority Mojmír Bezecný received primary information from radio reporter Janek Kroupa about possible corruption concerning certain inspectors of the inspectorate of South Moravian and Zlín Regions and he immediately visited the inspectorate in order to get familiar with the situation. An extraordinary audit and detailed inspection started based on the order of the Director General. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority is ready to cooperate with the Police of the Czech Republic as well as the Public Prosecutor. 
The Director General of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority added: “Corruption conduct is absolutely unacceptable at any level and I have never tolerated it. I condemn it even more when it concerns employees of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority.  I haven’t been provided with any direct proof of such conduct so far, however, if it were really proven, I cannot imagine further work of such officer within our team.” At the same time, the Director General asks vendors to report any cases of corruption behaviour of any CTIA inspectors to a special e-mail address intended for this purpose fairplay@coi.cz or in any other way to the General Inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority.
Inspectors who are suspected of corruption according to the radio reporter Janek Kroupa won’t carry out any inspections until the case is investigated and resolved. 
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